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Please help us to make an Impact in the Department 

 

Back in Michaelmas term, we received data about the 6000kg 
of rubbish we threw out in August & September 2017. 
 
40% of our waste was disposed of in the recycling bins -
thank you! 
 
The remaining 60% was put in the general bins…   
 
…a team from the Living Lab conducted an audit and found 
that on average, nearly half of the waste in the general waste 
bins across the University could have been recycled. 

What can we recycle on site? 
 

General Waste 

Items that currently cannot be 

recycled on site are wood (e.g. 

coffee stirrers), polystyrene 

and broken glass. 

We are looking into providing 

new bins soon for food waste. 

 

Recycling Bins 

Communal recycling bins are 

made from green plastic or 

cardboard and are located in 

corridors, meeting rooms and 

kitchens for your  

plastic bottles & containers, 

paper, cardboard, glass 

bottles & jars. 

 

Other items 

There are bins for your  

printer cartridges and  

used batteries in Reception. 

You can also hand in unwanted 

stationery, folders and good 

quality used envelopes here. 

 

Report maintenance issues to avoid wastage 

 

 

Dripping taps wasting water?   
Radiator thermostats stuck on high?   
 
Report maintenance issues by sending an email to fixme@psychol.cam.ac.uk  

Charity Book and Cake sale 
 

Monday 19 February - 10.30am – The Psych Sanctuary 
A selection of books & cakes will be on sale to raise money for Centre 33  
 

 

“A friendly and non-judgemental ‘drop-in’ service where you can meet with a 
member of staff to talk about any issues that are troubling you or provide 
services to support you – such as counselling, housing advice, or our sexual 
health service.” 

centre33.org.uk  

Tell us your Energy Saving Ideas! 
Tell us what we can do to make the Department greener - both inside and outside the buildings.  

Email kjp37@cam.ac.uk or tweet @kjp37psychol  

  

40%

60%

mailto:fixme@psychol.cam.ac.uk
http://www.centre33.org.uk/
mailto:kjp37@cam.ac.uk

